DELAWARE VALLEY MIDDLE SCHOOL

"Where Dreams Become Reality"
HOLIDAY DANCING: The PTA sponsored a holiday dance on Friday, December 13, 2024.  The DJ sleighed it!  Over 100 students came to dance the afternoon away.  This was a fun afternoon and special thanks to the PTA for sponsoring and chaperoning the event.  Several DVMS staff stayed to join in the fun.
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CONGRATULATIONS SUPER SPELLERS: Students from DVMS participated in the first round of the school spelling bee.  This written component yielded the top 18 student spellers in the building.  This group will now move onto the next round being held on stage on January 13, 2025, in the high school auditorium.  Good luck moving forward!!!!
Isabella Bailey, Wyatt Slattery, Paul DeLorenzo, Dominic DeLauro, Eduardo Arias, Kai Gara, Wyatt Malenczak, Jovey Thiel, Lyla Mieczkowski, Maryah Nuhn, Kaylee Connaughton, Brady Gama, Gabriel O’Sullivan, Michael Waldron, Riley Smith, Olivia Wummer, Ryan Haggerty, Aila Jones
MUSIC MAKES THE HOLIDAY EVEN BETTER: Band, chorus, and orchestra students participated in two very special evening concerts.  Students in grades 7 & 8 started the holiday season off with a winter concert held on the evening of December 9, 2024.  On Wednesday evening, December 11, 2024, the holiday spirit continued with performances by our grade six students in band, chorus, and orchestra.  Each of the groups on both evenings entertained the crowd with holiday favorites and showcased a full sleighs worth of musical talent.  Great job to our teachers Mr. Horst, Mr. Bullock, Ms. Flack, and Mrs. Reece in preparing the groups for wonderful winter concerts.
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                                            Grades 7 & 8 Orchestra
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Grades 7 & 8 Chorus
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                                                                                  Grades 7 & 8 Band
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Grade 6 Orchestra

GINGERBREAD HOUSE BUILDING PARTY: Mrs. Santucci’s 6th grade ELA students accepted the challenge to build a gingerbread house that not only withstood the test of time, but held the weight of a candy cane without crumbling. They raced against the clock to get creative while meeting specific guidelines, working collaboratively, and testing their patience!  A lot of laughs were had that day in ELA!
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         Lliana Thiers                              Bladen Kelly                                    Colin Maney
HOLIDAY SCHOOL SPIRIT & DOOR DECORATING: Walt Disney movies were the theme for this year’s door decorating challenge.  Door decorations filled the hallways, and the winning door will receive a congratulatory bagel breakfast.
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DVMS WINNING DOOR, MRS SANTUCCI’s CLASS
NEW CLUB OFFERING: Scrabble Club is open to any DVMS student in 6th, 7th, or 8th grade. Students will meet after school on Thursdays to play Scrabble in groups of 2-4. The club allows students the opportunity to enhance their word-building skills while socializing with peers. Students can look forward to learning new words to impress family, friends, and teachers! Other word games, like Boggle and Wordle, may also be explored. 

NURSE’S CORNER: With cases of the norovirus (aka stomach bug) on the rise, I wanted to share some information to help prevent the spread. Below is a link to the CDC website with information to assist with prevention and illness management. Some of the highlights, in case you don’t have time to review the site are:

1. Hand washing for at least 20 seconds (hand sanitizer does not work well against norovirus)

2. The virus can spread before you start to feel sick and for 2 weeks or greater after you feel better

3. Bleach solutions are best to disinfect surfaces

https://www.cdc.gov/norovirus/prevention/index.html
DECEMBER TEACHER OF THE MONTH
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Mrs. Santucci, Special Education Teacher
DECEMBER STUDENT OF THE MONTH NOMINEES

Cathleen Alveari

Madison Bushey

Leah Buttaro

Marc Cavalli
Diane Ewing


Aubrianna Malone

Adele Kahmar
Patty Chen

Liliana Hall-Belluscio 
Aubrey Kirwan

Cassidy Lentoni
Adelyn Scott

Darendra Ramnauth

Angelina Shaughnessy
Halley Sullivan
Lily Weglarz

Matthew Wagner

Caleb Wagner



DECEMBER STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
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Luca Lampo, Jace Theil, Aubree Springstead, Cody Pulaski, Liam Owens
JANUARY HAPPENINGS
January 20 
School Closed, Act 80 Day – Staff Professional Development
January 21
End of Second Marking Period (anticipated based on weather)
January 28
Report Cards Distributed (anticipated based on weather)
2025 is in the house!  I truly hope each person had an outstanding holiday season.  With only three weeks remaining in the second marking period, please ensure you take the time to conduct a final review of how close you are to achieving your academic goals for this quarter.  This reflection will also identify what you can still accomplish with the remaining time.  If necessary, please take advantage of our after-school tutoring.  Remember, one of the most important things related to goal setting is celebrating incrementally at each step of your journey.
Have a great start to a happy and healthy new year!

Sincerely,
Pete Ioppolo, Ed. D.
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